
 

 

May 22, 2016 

Faith in Christ’s Rapture 1 Thessalonians 4:13 – 5:11 

The Latin term “raptus,” is used for the Greek word 
interpreted “caught up” and is where we get the word 
“rapture.”  In the Rapture, Jesus comes for those who are 
His people.  There are three positions that come forward 
to understand the possible timing of the rapture: 

1. Pre-Trib – The rapture occurs before the Tribulation 
2. Mid Trib – The rapture occurs in the middle of the 

Tribulation 
3. Post Trib – The rapture occurs after the Tribulation 

Regardless of the position a person chooses, three truths 
are indisputable and should be shared to encourage others 
in the hope we have in our Savior. 

1. Those who have __________ in Christ  

(1 Thessalonians 4:13-16) 

a) There is __________; we need not grieve (vs. 13)  

b) Those who have fallen ____________ in Jesus will be 

with Him at the rapture (vs. 14-15)  

(John 11:11; Philippians 1:23-24; Ecclesiastes 12:1, 5, 7)  

c) The Lord will descend from _____________with a cry  

of command, the voice of an archangel, and with the 

sound of the trumpet of God (vs. 16) (1 Cor. 15:50-53) 

d) The dead in Christ shall ________ first (vs. 16)  

We’ll _________ our friends and loved ones, who know  

Jesus and have died before us, in the air. 

2. Christians who are __________ and who are left 

 (1 Thessalonians 4:17-18) 
 (continued on back) 
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a) We will be ____________ _____ together with them  

in the clouds to meet the Lord in the air (vs. 17)  

b) We shall ____________ be with the Lord (vs. 17)  

(John 14:1-3) 

c) We must _______________ one another with  

these words (vs. 18) 

We will be ______________ and meet Jesus in the air  

3. A _________________ for believers 

(1 Thessalonians 5:1-11) 

a) The day of the Lord will come just like a __________  

 in the night (vs. 2-5) 

b) We must be ___________ and sober (vs. 6-7)  

c) We must live in __________, love and hope (vs. 8) 

d) We should value living together with Jesus in ______  

and in eternity (vs. 9-10) 

e) We should _________________ one another and  

build up one another (vs. 11) 

We should __________ the salvation of Jesus and look  

forward to seeing Jesus. 

MY STANDARD FOR FAITH: 

I will live in the truth and ______________ of the rapture  

and share that promise, hope and encouragement with 

others. 

 

   May 22, 2016 

a) We will be ____________ _____ together with them  

in the clouds to meet the Lord in the air (vs. 17)  

b) We shall ____________ be with the Lord (vs. 17)  

(John 14:1-3) 

c) We must _______________ one another with  

these words (vs. 18) 

We will be ______________ and meet Jesus in the air  

3. A _________________ for believers 

(1 Thessalonians 5:1-11) 

a) The day of the Lord will come just like a __________  

 in the night (vs. 2-5) 

b) We must be ___________ and sober (vs. 6-7)  

c) We must live in __________, love and hope (vs. 8) 

d) We should value living together with Jesus in ______  

and in eternity (vs. 9-10) 

e) We should _________________ one another and  

build up one another (vs. 11) 

We should __________ the salvation of Jesus and look  

forward to seeing Jesus. 

MY STANDARD FOR FAITH: 

I will live in the truth and ______________ of the rapture  

and share that promise, hope and encouragement with 

others. 

 



 

 

May 22, 2016 

Faith in Christ’s Rapture 1 Thessalonians 4:13 – 5:11 

The Latin term “raptus,” is used for the Greek word 
interpreted “caught up” and is where we get the word 
“rapture.”  In the Rapture, Jesus comes for those who are 
His people.  There are three positions that come forward 
to understand the possible timing of the rapture: 

1. Pre-Trib – The rapture occurs before the Tribulation 
2. Mid Trib – The rapture occurs in the middle of the 

Tribulation 
3. Post Trib – The rapture occurs after the Tribulation 

Regardless of the position a person chooses, three truths 
are indisputable and should be shared to encourage others 
in the hope we have in our Savior. 

1. Those who have died in Christ  

(1 Thessalonians 4:13-16) 

a) There is hope; we need not grieve (vs. 13)  

b) Those who have fallen asleep in Jesus will be  

with Him at the rapture (vs. 14-15)  

(John 11:11; Philippians 1:23-24; Ecclesiastes 12:1, 5, 7)  

c) The Lord will descend from heaven with a cry  

of command, the voice of an archangel, and with the 

sound of the trumpet of God (vs. 16) (1 Cor. 15:50-53) 

d) The dead in Christ shall rise first (vs. 16)  

We’ll meet our friends and loved ones, who know  

Jesus and have died before us, in the air. 

2. Christians who are alive and who are left 

 (1 Thessalonians 4:17-18) 
 (continued on back) 

 

May 22, 2016 

Faith in Christ’s Rapture 1 Thessalonians 4:13 – 5:11 

The Latin term “raptus,” is used for the Greek word 
interpreted “caught up” and is where we get the word 
“rapture.”  In the Rapture, Jesus comes for those who are 
His people.  There are three positions that come forward 
to understand the possible timing of the rapture: 

1. Pre-Trib – The rapture occurs before the Tribulation 
2. Mid Trib – The rapture occurs in the middle of the 

Tribulation 
3. Post Trib – The rapture occurs after the Tribulation 

Regardless of the position a person chooses, three truths 
are indisputable and should be shared to encourage others 
in the hope we have in our Savior. 

1. Those who have died in Christ  

(1 Thessalonians 4:13-16) 

a) There is hope; we need not grieve (vs. 13)  

b) Those who have fallen asleep in Jesus will be  

with Him at the rapture (vs. 14-15)  

(John 11:11; Philippians 1:23-24; Ecclesiastes 12:1, 5, 7)  

c) The Lord will descend from heaven with a cry  

of command, the voice of an archangel, and with the 

sound of the trumpet of God (vs. 16) (1 Cor. 15:50-53) 

d) The dead in Christ shall rise first (vs. 16)  

We’ll meet our friends and loved ones, who know  

Jesus and have died before us, in the air. 

2. Christians who are alive and who are left 

 (1 Thessalonians 4:17-18) 
 (continued on back) 

 (continued on back) 

 



 

 

 
  May 22, 2016 

a) We will be caught up together with them  

in the clouds to meet the Lord in the air (vs. 17)  

b) We shall always be with the Lord (vs. 17)  

(John 14:1-3) 

c) We must encourage one another with  

these words (vs. 18) 

We will be changed and meet Jesus in the air  

3. A challenge for believers 

(1 Thessalonians 5:1-11) 

a) The day of the Lord will come just like a thief  

 in the night (vs. 2-5) 

b) We must be awake and sober (vs. 6-7)  

c) We must live in faith, love and hope (vs. 8) 

d) We should value living together with Jesus in life  

and in eternity (vs. 9-10) 

e) We should encourage one another and  

build up one another (vs. 11) 

We should value the salvation of Jesus and look  

forward to seeing Jesus. 

MY STANDARD FOR FAITH: 

I will live in the truth and promise of the rapture  

and share that promise, hope and encouragement with 

others. 
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